
Richard Allen Williams, MD, FACC  
3452 Clairton Place  
Encino, California 91436  

Dear Dr. Williams,   

It is with great pleasure and admiration that we inform you that in recognition of your outstanding 
contributions to the field of cardiology, your passion for equitable access to care, and your unwavering 
commitment to advancing cardiovascular health, the American College of Cardiology in partnership with 
Johnson & Johnson (J&J) will be naming a room at the Heart House in your honor. 

As part of this special recognition, your name will be placed at the entrance of a conference room on the first 
floor at the Heart House and will remain there for three years. This honor is part of our ACC Campaign for 
the Future campaign and  “Change the Field” initiative, which include goals of diversifying the field of 
cardiology, building new leaders, and creating innovative programs to address disparities in cardiovascular 
care. These mission-driven initiatives are directly aligned with the ACC and J&J’s vision of transforming 
cardiovascular care and improving heart health for all.  

The decision to honor you in this way reflects deep admiration for your exceptional work and leadership in 
advancing care and innovation within cardiology. We know you share our passion and vision for a world 
where science, knowledge, and innovation optimize cardiovascular care and outcomes. That is why it is so 
fitting to have a conference room at the Heart House bear your name. 

We believe this dedication will not only celebrate your remarkable achievements but also inspire future 
generations of healthcare professionals. We hope you will accept this recognition, and we look forward to 
placing a plaque with your name at the entrance of the conference room at the Heart House to honor your 
dedication.  

We are available to answer any questions about this and look forward to hearing from you. 

Thank you for your extraordinary contributions to our field and for being a guiding force in cardiovascular 
medicine.   

With sincere appreciation,   

Cathie Biga, MSN, FACC      Cathleen C. Gates    Joaquin Duato 
President Chief Executive Officer      CEO,  Johnson & Johnson 


